
From: Olga Ivoditov  
Sent: Sunday, May 10, 2020 11:33 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Stop the 41 Storey KDA Plan at Yonge/Bernard 
 
 
  
Hello,  
My name is Olga Ivoditov.  
I am a resident on Naughton Drive, in Richmond Hill.  
This is my first home, purchased over 20 years ago, and will likely be my only home. I would consider myself both a 
supporter of our community as well as a main stake in the neighborhood, whether it be supporting local 
businesses to the general friendliness towards the residents of my area. Simply speaking - this building was never 
in the plan when it came time to choosing the shape of our neighborhood. I am proud to have raised my son and 
sent him off into the world prepared to face challenges, and now as i settle into my golden years the peacefulness 
that i seek is seemingly being taken away with what i can only assume are back door politics and corporate greed.  
On a less personal, and more economic scale, a building of this magnitude violates the scale of our area. How are 
we going to support such an influx of individuals? Do the developers plan on expanding our road size? Our network 
capabilities? Even general traffic seems to not have been addressed. This is not a feasible plan. And again, a 
violation of Richmond Hill building ethics.  
 
I am not an activist.  
I am a resident with a hope to continue living my planned lifestyle without the interference of parties whose only 
interest is monetary.  
This neighborhood is better off without this monstrosity,and many will agree.  
Olga Ivoditov 
56 Naughton Drive 
 


